Minister of Foreign Affairs

Dr. Ibrahim bin Abdulaziz Al-Assaf

P.O. Box 55937
Riyadh 11544

Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

Your Excellency,

I write to you with great concern for Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani and Dr. Abdullah al-Hamid, founders of the human rights organization Saudi Association for Civil and Political Rights (ACPRA).  These men have been imprisoned in your country solely for their important work in advocating for human rights.

International laws protects the freedoms of thought, expression, and peaceful assembly. It is incumbent upon Saudi Arabia to recognize these standards and to, therefore, cease the prosecution and imprisonment of those who exercise these rights.

I respectfully ask you to call for the immediate and unconditiional release of Dr. al-Qahtani and Dr. al-Hamid, as they are being held solely for the peaceful exercise of their rights to freedom of expression and assembly.  Please also make sure that the charges against them are being dropped, and that they have access to adequate medical attention. Finally, I ask you to ensure that human rights organizations can be established and operated freely within your country.

Sincerely,

